PUBLIC NOTICE

CURRAN- GARDNER TOWNSHIPS PUBLIC WATER DISTRICT IS SEEKING
BIDS

Curran-Gardner Townships Public Water District is seeking bids for the replacement of a
high service pump and motor located at the district’s water treatment facility located at
3382 Haztett Road, Springfield, illinois. The district will accept sealed bids until 2:00 PM
April 8, 2025, Bids will be opened at the monthly board meeting that evening at 7:00 PM.
To receive specifications, contact Operations Manager Aaron Smith at 217-546-3981
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